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Clyde Township Public Hearing Lighting District 
Clyde Township Hall 

November 21, 2023 
 

 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Manoleas at 6:30 p.m. 
 

PLEDGE 
 
Roll Call: DeShon, Dortman, Compton, Turner, Neruda Manoleas Voight 

absent. 
 

Supervisor Manoleas thanked Treasurer Compton on how hard she worked on 
this topic.  She went out and looked at every light in the Township last year to 
get this information.    

 
It was reported that the DTE has raised their rates.  All, the lights in Clyde 

Township were changed to LED lights, newer and better on saving money.  
 
Treasurer Compton found out that the Township has paid for two years the 

light at the corner of North Road and Keewahdin Roads. 
 
It was asked of the public if they knew of any dark places in the Township to 

let her know.   
 

Trustee Voight arrived at 6:37 p.m. 
 

• Motion by Treasurer Compton support from Trustee Neruda to add the  
special assessment lighting district to the winter tax roll.  Yeas: 7 Nays: 0 
Motion carried.   

 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 

 

• Motion by Supervisor Manoleas support from Treasurer Compton to 
adjourn meeting.  Yeas: 7 Nays: 0 Motion carried. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:39 p.m.   

 
                            
 

____________________________  __________________________ 
Respectfully submitted              Approved by Ernie Manoleas 

by Kathleen Turner, Clerk                 Supervisor 


